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Prehearing Conference and Stakeholder Meeting Notice 
 

November 22, 2013 at 10:00 a.m.       
 

Reporting of Spills and Releases 

 
On May 8, 2013, Governor Hickenlooper signed into law, House Bill 13-1278, relating to 
the reporting of spills.  The rules require oil and gas operators to report any spill or 
releases of one barrel or more of exploration and production waste within 24 hours after 
the discovery.  The operator is required to make a report to the COGCC as well as to 
either the municipality or county where the spill occurs. The report must include any 
information available to the operator concerning the type of waste involved in the spill.  
There are proposed changes to Rule 300 Series and 900 Series to implement the 
legislation. 
 
A prehearing conference and stakeholder meeting is scheduled for November 22, 2013 
from 10:00- 11:30 a.m. at the State Board of Land Commissioners, 1127 Sherman 
Street, 2nd Floor, Denver, Colorado.  There will be an option to call in to participate via 
phone at 877-820-7831, participant code 326793# 
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